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 Math    Language Arts 

 

Science        Social Studies     

  

  

Our whole numbers unit 
continues next week.  We focused 
on comparing multi-digit numbers 
this week.  Next week we will 
focus on rounding whole 
numbers.  The kids have been 
working hard on their basic facts.  
We continue to do weekly fact 
sheets.  Also, the kids are working 
on Xtra Math each day and their 
I-Ready self paced adaptive 
lessons.  Math logs are due 
Monday.  We will continue to 
have homework each week.  
Thanks for all your support at 
home.   

Our CKLA unit on Personal 
Narratives continues to go well.  
The kids focused on cause and 
effect this week while reading.  In 
addition, they learned about 
character traits and using dialogue 
in their writing.  Our spelling tests 
will continue on Mondays.  
Vocabulary packets are due on 
Thursdays.  Keep working on those 
reading logs at home.  It’s really 
cool to see all the names up each 
week on the reading log all-star 
board.   

Our energy unit has begun!!! 
The kids will be doing a 
variety of energy experiments 
over the next few weeks.   

We will be kicking off the year 
with our government unit.  It’s 
only fitting we do that seeing 
how it’s an election year.  The 
kids will be learning about the 
branches of government, laws, 
taxes, and the responsibilities 
of local, state, and national 
government.   

9/21 – Math Log 
Due 
9/21 – Reading Log 
Due 
9/21 – Spelling Test 
9/23 – Half Day 
12:05 Dismissal  
9/24– Vocabulary 
Packet Lesson 3 due 
 
Please return all 
office papers 
ASAP! ☺  
 
 
 
September  
Birthdays 
 
Emma H. 5th 
Luke S. 20th 
Malorie W. 27th 
 
Pictured Below: 
 
Sophie B. kicked 
off our MVP 
schedule.  She did 
a great job sharing 
her poster and 
pictures.  Looking 
forward to 
learning more 
about Azar next 
week.    

https://educatorpages.com/site/WanlessWinners/pages/our-classroom-website 
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